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Dear Promise Grantees:  

Below you will find the latest newsletter from the AUCD Promise TA Center. This 
newsletter highlights some resources that financial planning. The resources in this newsletter 
and many more can be found at the AUCD PROMISE TA Center and are available in a 
print friendly format. Please feel free to send us feedback or requests for specific 
information and assistance. And, of course, from all of us at the Promise TA Center, have a 
wonderful day.  

FEATURED ARTICLE  

Cents and Sensibility:  A Guide to Money Management for People with Disabilities 

Continue reading at:  

http://www.fliconline.org/documents/patffinancialeducationbooklet-final.pdf 

 

Planning Ahead:Financial Aid for Students with Disabilities 

Continue reading at:  

https://heath.gwu.edu/sites/heath.gwu.edu/files/downloads/2014_2015_heath_financial_a
id_publication.pdf 

 

Advice and Guidance for the Financial Planner Advising Parents of Children with 
Disabilities 
 



Continue reading at:  

http://www.fletchertilton.com/1C2194/pdf/special-needs-articles/Theresa-
Varnet/Advice%20&%20Guidance%20for%20Financial%20Planners.pdf 

 

Understanding Disability-Planning for Financial Well-Being 

Continue reading at:  

https://www.bmo.com/privatebank/pdf/Q2-2014-Wealth-Institute-Report.pdf 

 


